
From: Thomas Hedberg <tomlyn97@icloud.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 7:56 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: The new PUC order setting the incentive cap for that funding at $8,000 per project. 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Good Evening, 
We had an energy evaluation done on our home this year and upgraded our insulation. The cost was 
$19,000. Even with the incentives my out of pocket cost was over $9000. I am retired living in 
Canterbury and could not afford to have done the upgrades without those incentives. 
Now you put a cap on these projects this low. Are you going to ask the installers to limit their cost. I am 
sorry but it seems you believe your job is to take care of the utility companies rather then the people of 
New Hampshire. I am appalled by your decision and wish to file a complaint against you. Please advise 
me of the process. 
Thank you, 
Thomas D. Hedberg 
Canterbury, New Hampshire 
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